
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005  

11. MACFARLANE PARK NEIGHBOURHOOD CENTRE – FENCE REPLACEMENT 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate seeking financial 

assistance to replace a section of fence around the Macfarlane Park Neighbourhood Centre. 
 
 The Board resolved that $2,600 be allocated from the Board’s 2005/06 SCAP budget to the 

Greenspace Unit for the fence replacement between Macfarlane Park Neighbourhood Centre and 
Macfarlane Park.    

 
 


